GUILFORD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
YEARBOOK ADVERTISING AND

March 29, 2017
Dear Guilford Families, Partners and Business Community,

To help defray the cost of publishing our annual yearbook and keep the purchase price
affordable for our families Guilford Elementary School is selling advertising space and
dedication lines at the following rates:

Dedication Line (100 characters) @ $5.00

Business Card (1/8 page) @ $12.50
Quarter Page @ $25.00
Half Page @ $50.00

Please consider purchasing advertising space or dedication lines in the Guilford
Elementary School Yearbook. For our Guilford business community, this is a great
opportunity to advertise your business, large or small, at a reasonable rate. For our
Guilford families, what better way to let your child(ren) know just how proud you are
than to put it in writing ... forever!

Send in your printed or typed ad with the payment in an envelope addressed to the
attention of the GES Yearbook Committee. Digital images (*.jpg only) and text may be sent
electronically to Patricia Jenkins@hcpss.org and will be included in our publication once
payment is received. Please be sure to include a contact name and phone number for
questions if needed. All checks should be made payable to Guilford Elementary School and
must have the phone number written on it. All cash payments must be made in person at
the front office. A receipt will be provided for each order received.

The deadline is April 7t, 2017.

FOR 2016-2017 YEARBOOK

DEDICATION LINES

Thank you in advance for your support of the Guilford Elementary yearbook.
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Jonathan Davis
Principal

Contact Name/phone

DEDICATION LINE (100 CHARACTERS

- ATTACH BUSINESS CARD OR AD or send electronically (*.jpg) to Patricia Jenkins@hcpss.org

DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, APRIL 74,2017

Payment by check must be received with phone number in order to be published in yearbook.
Cash payment must be made at the front office in person. A receipt will be provided .



